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Ottawa, January 31st, 1903.

receipt of your letter of

which I havekenrefullyth ine

seentations from you will always

by this Department.

Yours very truly,

Haustellen

Deputy superintendent General

of Indian Affairs.

/hief Jos Laurent,

Johannes Indlsz "Reserve"

eis, Pierreville, P. O.,

Que.

verschieden, indian Affairs, Letterbook

17 January 1903 - 7 February 1903, (RG 10, Volume 5017)

PUBLIC ARCHIVES

<INS>
ARCHIVES lUBLIQUES

Paak Copp CANADA


